Dear Members:

Due to the warnings about significant snowfall and high winds, the NLPSPA Dinner and Dance scheduled for Friday, January 5, 2024, at the Knights of Columbus Building in St. John's is CANCELLED.

Regardless of method of payment (credit card, cheque or cash) a refund cheque will be issued and mailed to you. It will take a bit of time to process all the refunds, so we respectfully ask your patience while we work through these payments. Tickets can be destroyed; they do not need to be returned. If you purchased a table of tickets, we ask that you inform your friends of the cancelation and the ticket refunds.

We sincerely hope that next year will see better weather and we will be able to gather for the next holiday dinner and dance celebration. Our next year's event is already booked for **January 3**, **2025**, so mark your calendars now.

Stay safe and well, everyone.

Sincerely, Sharron Callahan Executive Director